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A new era in Tulane University athletics begins in September with the grand opening
of Yulman Stadium. In anticipation of the event, Tracy Boudreaux with facilities
services pulls a new banner to be installed along Ben Weiner Drive on the uptown
campus.

https://news.tulane.edu/news/new
http://www.yulmanstadium.com/home/


Boudreaux, left, and Rob Porciau brave humid temperatures as they install another
banner along Ben Weiner Drive on Tuesday (July 22). The two have installed more
than 60 banners across the campus.


